
 

GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

PROVISION OF SECURITY SERVICES 

FOR THE ALHCS CAMPUSES 

 

PROCUREMENT# 2023/MSDE/36/01 
 

The Ministry of Social Development and Education intends to apply a budgetary allocation to 

payments under a contract for The Provision of Security Services for the ALHCS Campuses.  

The Ministry of Social Development and Education now invites sealed bids from eligible 

bidders for the Provision of Security Services for ALHCS Campuses as defined within the 

bidding documents. The contract period is for the period beginning 01st February 2024 and 

ending August 31st 2025 with the possibility of an extension for a period not to exceed one (1) 

year. 

Bidding will be conducted through a Competitive Bid Procedure in keeping with the Public 

Procurement and Contract Administration Acts and Regulations.  

 

Interested bidders may obtain further information from and inspect the bidding documents at 

the address below between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm: 

 

The Chief Procurement Officer 

Procurement Office 

Ministry of Finance 

Government of Anguilla 

The Valley 

Anguilla B.W.I. 

 

There is no cost for the collection of a bid package.  These may be obtained from the 

Procurement Office upon lodgement of your company’s information in the Bid Collection 

Logbook.  A pre-bid meeting will not be held for this exercise. 

Bids should be received no later than Monday, 15th January 2024 at 12:00 noon.  Late bids 

will be rejected. Bids will be opened publicly at the address above on Monday, 15th January 

2024 at 1:15pm.  The GOA is not bound to accept the lowest of any bids.  This bid process 

may be cancelled or rejected without any liability to GOA. 

Please direct any inquiries to the Chief Procurement Officer at the Procurement Office, 

Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai, on or before Tuesday, 02nd January 2024. 

 

Issue Date: Monday, 18th December 2024 

 

Issued on Behalf Of:  MSDE Procurement Committee 
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